
PUBLIC NOTICE
Canadian Environmental Assessment Act Comprehensive Study

Newfoundland LNG Limited - LNG Transshipment & Storage Terminal

Consultation on the Proposed Scope of the Project 
and the Availability of Participant Funding

Newfoundland LNG Limited proposes to construct, operate and eventually decommission a Liquefied Natural Gas
(LNG) Transshipment and Storage Terminal at Grassy Point, at the head of Placentia Bay, Newfoundland and
Labrador. The development proposal includes a marine terminal comprised of three jetties, a tug berth, eight LNG
storage tanks, and supporting infrastructure including an access road, office facilities, security fencing, and utilities
such as water and power. The proposed facility will provide LNG to markets in the northeastern United States 
and Canada.
The project is subject to a comprehensive study under the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act. Transport
Canada and Fisheries and Oceans Canada, as the federal responsible authorities for the project assessment, now
invite the public to comment on the proposed scope of the project, the factors to be considered and the ability of
the comprehensive study to address issues relating to the project. 
Written submissions received by Transport Canada by April 27, 2007 will be considered. Interested persons may 
submit their comments in the official language of their choice to:

Transport Canada - Environmental Affairs
7th Floor, Cabot Building
100 New Gower Street, P.O. Box 1300
St. John's, NL A1C 6H8
Tel: 709-772-3061 Fax: 709-772-3072

NOTE: All documents and/or comments received by Transport Canada regarding this project are considered 
public and will become part of the public registry for this project. Please quote the project title and the Canadian
Environmental Assessment Registry reference number 07-03-26546 on all correspondence.
To obtain a copy of the project scope or for further information on the project, please contact Transport Canada at
the above address. Copies of the project scope are also available for public viewing at the following locations:
Town of Come By Chance   Town of Arnold’s Cove   Town of Southern Harbour   Town of Placentia
111-117 Main Road 270 Main Road 1 Municipal Drive 23-27 Patterson Drive
Come By Chance, NL Arnold’s Cove, NL Southern Harbour, NL Placentia, NL
709-542-3240 709-463-2323 709-463-2329 709-227-2151

Availability of $50,000 in Participant Funding
The Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency (the Agency) has made $50,000 available under its Participant
Funding Program to assist groups and/or individuals to take part in the environmental assessment of this proposed
project.
To receive funding, successful applicants must participate in the environmental assessment process of the 
proposed project. Funding applications received by the Agency at the address indicated below by April 27, 2007
will be considered.
Information on the proposed project, the Program, including the Participant Funding Program Guide, the application
form and the contribution agreement that describes the obligations of each party and the conditions for payments,
is on the Agency's website at www.ceaa-acee.gc.ca.
For additional information on the funding program or to submit an application, please contact the:

Participant Funding Program
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency
Place Bell Canada
160 Elgin Street, 22nd Floor
Ottawa, ON  K1A 0H3
Tel: 613-957-0254
Fax: 613-948-9172


